Debbie Hall

From: Brian Stanberry

Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 10:51 AM
To: Debbie Hall; Eric Jelinski

Cc: Alisa Perry

Subject: Budget Transfer Request

Debbie,

I would like to request a budget transfer, in the amount of $15,000, from the 10-630-056 account to the 10-620-046
account. These funds will cover unbudgeted, needed repairs to the Lake walkway infrastructure. If there are any questions,
or concerns, just let me know. Thank you.

Brian Stanberry
Director of Public Works
Town of Carolina Beach

910-458-8291 office
910-443-1837 mobile

brian.stanberry@carolinabeach.org




